
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Club No 4 2020 Due 17/6 

Book club is available online via LOOP. 

Cash orders are accepted at the Office. 

Principals Report 

Face to face learning has successfully returned to Berinba Public School over the past few weeks. Thank you to everyone for 

your support as we have navigated this process. 

All staff are back at school and last week we were able to invite our external allied health providers to recommence their    

programs.  

Our school continues to receive “enhanced” cleaning each day. This occurs throughout the school day and targets high use 

areas such as door handles, hand rails and toilets. The school has been receiving additional supplies of hand sanitiser and soap 

to support positive hygiene measures. 

Adults within the school are still practising physical distancing, with only adults deemed essential being onsite. If a situation 

requires in-person contact with the school please do so through the front office. 

Our canteen will begin operation this Friday, and will open each Friday until the end of the term. 

School assemblies are still not able to be conducted and there are no inter-school activities, such as sport. 

In line with NSW Dept of Ed. Guidelines Berinba students will receive a simplified report for Semester One. This will include 

learning undertaken at school as well as learning from home. The five-point A-E scale for achievement will not be part of this 

report. Provision for a phone interview with class teachers has been made to discuss the report, if required. 

Safety at and around our entry and exit points remains an important consideration. These points can become very busy and I 

remind, and urge, everyone to be mindful of safety when dropping off or collecting students.  

Take care 

Phillip Katen 

Principal 

 

 

REMINDER 
Berinba is an allergy 
aware school We value being:  Respectful, Responsible and Safe 

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Wiradjuri and  
Ngunnawal nations, and pay our respects to Elders past, present and future 

Berinba Public School   81 Church Street, Yass   ph: 6226 2110    berinba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au    www.berinba-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

                                         Uniform shop opened at Berinba Friday mornings 9am 



 

   Reward Recipients 

Congratulations to the below Merit and Brilliance Award Recipients 


